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Comments: I have resided in Valdez NM for the last 40 years and see the expansion of the taos ski valley as

detrimental to the health of the waterways that feed our acequias.  Of course an EIS should be performed and

also common sense to use relief funds for such a project is absurd. Taos county should make attempts to create

environmental efficient housing for the many families and single residents who would love to contribute to the

health of the community but are in dire need of housing.  I do not know of one local person who owns a condo in

the ski valley, so how is this expansion is going to help the local community..do not use the excuse it will create

more jobs because there are numerous jobs in the town and surrounding towns.    


